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20 April 2018

Dates for your diary:
April 23rd-25th Y6 Nant BH residential 

May 2nd-9th Test Week

May 16th Inspire Maths information evening for parents 6-7pm

May 23rd/24th First Aid workshops for KS2 pupils

June 13th Sports Day (14th reserve) / PTA ice lollies and choc ices

June 15th Den Day (School Council event)

June 19th School photographs 1.30pm

June 20th/21st Y3/4 Conwy residential 

June 29th Training Day

July 5th Show and Tell

July 10th Move up Day

July 10th/11th Y6 PHS Transition

July tbc Whole school trip

July 19th Year 6 trip

July 20th Leavers’ Afternoon Tea 1.15pm at the Memorial Hall

Years 1/2 visited Jackson’s Garden Centre on Monday 16th April. They were presented with gardening products and plants donated to the school as part of their 50 year anniversary celebrations. Photographs can be seen in The Leader on Wednesday 25th April.
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Miss Hughes has asked for any empty 2/4/6 pint milk containers; please can they be brought to school for Years 1/2 on Monday 23rd April.

Year 6 pupils who are off to Nant BH on Monday 23rd April - you do NOT need a packed lunch, sleeping bag or pillow case unless you have a specific requirement. Make sure you pack appropriate clothing for the weather; you will need coat even if it is forecast to be hot. No mobiles or electronic gadgets.

On Friday 4th May, Year 5 pupils are going to Prestatyn High School with Ysgol Trelogan, Ysgol Melyd and Ysgol Clawdd Offa for a PE session: dance, dodgeball, climbing, table tennis, benchball. The children should arrive back at school by 3.20.

On Thursday 10th May Years 5 and 6 are going to PHS for a beatboxing session; leaving school at 10.30 and returning at 12.30 - pupils will need a packed lunch.

We will be hosting an INSPIRE Maths information evening for parents on Wednesday 16th May 6pm-7pm.

Please remember the grass banks around the yard are not playing areas and discourage the children from running up and down them after school. The children know these areas are out of bounds during break times to prevent them slipping down onto the concrete pillars or kerb-stones.

Clubs for the Summer Term started this week (for 10 weeks)
Monday: Mixed sports / Tuesday: Gardening / Thursday: Outdoor activities and games

Online payment system

The annual licence fee plus costs per collection (i.e. £300 for dinner money / £300 for trip money / £300 other school deposits…) and transactional costs are significant for a small school such as ours. Additionally if we do not have 100% uptake, administration costs will increase due to running two financial systems.

As many of you are Flintshire residents, you will be aware of the budgetary constraints upon services including Education. The system costs would not be sustainable without support. Governors have requested a survey of need before making a resolution.

Please complete and return to school by Friday 11th May.

	NAME: 
	YES 
	NO

	Would use an online payment system
	
	

	Agree there should be 100% uptake

(If no, what percentage do you think would justify the costs?)
	
	

	Would propose to use PTA funds to support implementation 
	
	

	
	
	


